
Plasma TV Theft, (TV on Wheels), (Homeless Person), July 20, 2023:  

Reported by our neighbors on July 20, 2023, at approximately 7am while walking on our walking trails, a 

homeless person seen taking items from behind the Pawn Shop in the strip center across the 

playground. 

Although this appears to be a white board, the neighbor taking the picture insists this is a Plasma TV, 

and the sun and camera is making the TV front look white.  The individual took this TV on the black bike 

and wheeled it down White Oak Springs Dr, to the entrance of the walking trails across the mailbox and 

wheeled the TV to the end of this trail and “hid” the TV behind the fence that runs along the back of 

White Oak Gardens Dr.  The individual was seen leaving the back of the fence on the black bike. 

Thanks to our neighbor for getting so many pictures as this was immediately reported to the Sheriff’s 

department who came out to further investigate.  The ditch behind this row of fences is owned by Harris 

County, not White Oak Springs or MUD # 248.   

This is strange behavior on many levels and this individual has no taking articles from the strip center 

and “hiding” them behind the fence as he did.  Pictures are always a key to reporting this type of 

suspicious activities, so, if possible, please take some pictures to send to the board, but if you feel in 

danger, quickly leave, and get to safety. 

If you are unsure of what to do when seeing something like this, this appears to be theft and may be 

considered dangerous, therefore, it is advised and recommended to immediately report this to the non-

emergency Sheriff's number so that the police can come out and investigate and that there is a report 

on record of the activity and what was done by the Sheriff’s Department (713-221-6000, option #1).  

If anyone has any information on this report or any questions regarding this, please email the HOA 

Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com and we will response within 48 hours. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


